
Cherry, Brian K 

6/26/2014 3:14:46 PM
Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Drought Update

FYI

From: A Message from Janet Loduca 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 1:01 PM 
To: Officers and Directors - Aii 
Subject: Drought Update

Officers and Directors:

We launched a cross-functional Drought Task Force in March to address the impacts 
of California’s extreme drought on our operations and customers . The task force has 
worked to coordinate and communicate efforts with our various stakeholders - as “One 
PG&E.” I am pleased to share with you the first of what will be regular updates on our 
drought management efforts.

The intent is to arm you with information to share with your stakeholders inside and 
outside the company. It’s one of several ways we’re communicating our drought 
actions, including PG&E@Work and Currents stories, and our Drought 2014 intranet 
site.

Please take a look at the attached newsletter and let us know if it hits the mark, or if 
you have suggestions for making it more useful.

Janet
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